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Intercultural And International Studies Division 
Faculty Positions

October 26, 2021

To:	Christina Espinosa-Pieb Vice President of Instruction

Cc:	Spanish Department Chair; IPBT Tri-Chairs


Dear Vice President Espinosa-Pieb:

I write to you on behalf of the Intercultural and International Studies Division regarding the agreement on the shift of discipline for this year’s instructional faculty list of open positions. The table below illustrates the decision I have made based on the recommendations and advice of the applicable department chair. 

	ORIGINAL LIST
	CHANGE/KEEP*

	RESIGNATION
	

	SPANISH
	KEEP

	
	

	SERP
	

	SPANISH
	CHANGE TO WORLD LANGUAGES FACULTY COORDINATOR




Thank you for this opportunity to share the needs of our division.


